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• LES SBDM Council members for the 2020 – 2021 school year:  
 Julie Allen, Parent Representative 
 Rose Bihr, Parent Representative  
 Troy Clifton, Teacher Representative 
 Heather Dragan, Chairperson  
 Michelle Litzler, Teacher Representative 
 Brenda Sceifres, Teacher Representative  

 
• The SBDM council and school administration hired our new staff members for the 2020 

– 2021 school year.   
 

 Tracy Gentrup-RueBusch – FRC Coordinator  
 Lydia Marksberry – Preschool Teacher  
 Tracey Jarboe – Speech Therapist  

 
• Our 21st Century Summer Learning Program has taken on a new look this summer.  

Unlike years past filled with on-campus learning and field trip adventures, we have 
created an at-home learning camp.  Each of the four weeks has been devoted to a 
unique theme with six LES teachers and 21st Century Coordinator, Kelly Krentz making 
home visits, sending videos, delivery bags, etc. in order to stay in touch with our 
students and their families to help them learn and grow during these summer months. 
We want to continue our important 21st Century Grant work, and are excited that we 
were able to provide this opportunity.  

 
• LES Administration and math teachers along with Mr. Wolf and Mr. Brewer have been 

busy researching math programs for our students.  We have reviewed five different 
engaging math programs so far, and plan to make a final decision for our students in the 
weeks ahead.  
 

• Since we weren’t able to thank and celebrate our amazing LES volunteers (One-to-One 
Readers, PTC volunteers, devoted school volunteers) this spring, Mrs. Dragan mailed 
each volunteer a letter with a beautiful key chain on behalf of the entire LES staff to 
thank each volunteer for their service to our students and staff.  

 
 

 
 


